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Galen’s grandfather, W.T. Heckman, was president of the Cerro Gordo School Board when the high school was built in 1929. Galen’s father, Galen A. Heckman, Sr., also served on the school board and was the owner/operator of the school buses for over 20 years.  Galen, his wife Maralyn, and their children, Greg and Julie, were all active in and graduated from Cerro Gordo High School.  Greg is a company CEO and Julie is an attorney.  All of Galen’s grandchildren are also pursuing higher education.  
Cerro Gordo High School and higher education has been of utmost importance to five generations of the Heckman family.  To assist a deserving Cerro Gordo High School graduate in obtaining higher education, the Galen Heckman Memorial Scholarship fund was established in his honor.
A $10,000.00 Galen Heckman Memorial Scholarship is offered to a deserving CGHS graduating senior who shows great character and integrity, has been involved in school related activities, and will be attending a university, college or trade school.
Criteria:
Please submit an essay to the guidance counselor no later than Friday April 5, 2024.  The essay should introduce yourself, list involvement with CGHS, explain your post-secondary plans, and discuss what sets you apart from your peers.
The Heckman family will make the decision with assistance from the school counselor and principal.  Someone from the Heckman family will be present to make the presentation at the Honors Night, if possible.
